March 19, 1984

Mr. Esahag Haidarian Parish Council Chairman Holy Resurrection Armenian Church 909 Michigan Avenue Se. Hilwaukee, WI 53172

Dear Mr. Maidarian:

Thank you for your Annual Parish reports. Before W.E. Archbishop Torkom Manoogian issues his letter of approval, he needs your clarification on a number of issues listed below, in addition to the payment of the belance of \$160 as your Diocesan dues.

- a) Apparently you did not have a quorum at the Annual Parish Assembly where only 31 members were attending. Is this in order?
- b) The Nominating Committee has neglected to notify about nominations to the members in advance.
- c) The invitation, if any, was not included with the reports. Please send us a copy.
- d) There was no double slate of mominations for assembly officers.
- e) No sample ballot was included with the report. Do you have them?
- f) Pages 12-13-15-18 of the report are missing. Please complete and return.

He would appreciate your earliest response so that the approval of your report could be expedited without further delay.

Respectfully.

Michael H. Kermian Director

a few: 25 Jenob halbanhair